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12/02/04 
 
Productivity Commission 
 

Workers Competition Inquiry 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
 I refer to previous submission and this is a supplementary submission as a 
result of an article in the last edition of Whistle (can be obtained from Cynthia 
Kardell, President of NSW Whistle Blowers).  The issue was medical Tribunals and 
its related to Queensland regarding Medical.  Apparently other states have the same 
problem.  The issue relates to one I raised in 1983 which was worded as follows “It is 
very rarely that one medical professional will contradict another particularly the one 
given at the source of the accident” this was construed that the medical profession are 
dishonest but it was used as a justification at the time as to why injured employees 
should be directed to a company Doctor. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
P A Sandilands 


